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From: Snyder, Keith [mailto:keisnyder@state.pa.us]  

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2006 12:17 PM  

To: Klinger, Scott  

Cc: Graybill, James; Camus, Gary; Luckenbaugh, Philip; Lohr, Mary;  

Donald Heckman (E-mail)  

Subject: FW: PA-NWTF Target ID Signs  

 

Hi Scott!  

 

If you recall from our meeting with the PA-NWTF on June 2nd, we were  

directed by Carl Roe to re-print signs originally produced by the state  

chapter for posting on SGL parking lots. This was a project that we  

originally participated in about 8 years ago. A copy of the updated  

sign is attached for your reference.  

 

As per the below email, a regional breakdown for the PA-NWTF signs was  

offered by Gary in your absence this morning. At your earliest  

convenience, would you notify the regional land management staff that  

these signs will be coming and request they post the signs in prominent  

locations in SGL parking lots around the state prior to the fall 

hunting  

seasons. The state chapter is considering producing more signs for the  

future, but this is all they authorized payment for at the present 

time.  

THANKS!  

 

<>  

 

Keith  

 

Keith A. Snyder, Chief  

Hunter-Trapper Education Division  

Pennsylvania Game Commission  

2001 Elmerton Ave.  

Harrisburg, PA 17110-9797  

tel.: 717-787-7015  

fax: 717-772-0542  

<MAILTO:keisnyder@state.pa.us>  

http://www.pgc.state.pa.us  

 

> -----Original Message-----  

> From: Snyder, Keith  

> Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2006 12:09 PM  

> To: Ashenfelder, Dallas  

> Cc: Ochenis, David; Lohr, Mary; Luckenbaugh, Philip; Camus, Gary;  

Klinger, Scott; Graybill, James  

> Subject: PA-NWTF Target ID Signs  

>  

> Hi Dallas!  

>  

> As per our discussions, please produce 1,100 copies of the PA-

NWTF/PGC  

Target ID signs on the durable, weather-resistant stock used for the  

proof copy. Breakdown for distribution is as follows:  

>  

> NW - 200  

> SW - 200  
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> NC - 200  

> SC - 100  

> NE - 200  

> SE - 100  

> HTE Division - 100 (To be given directly to the PA-NWTF)  

>  

> When complete, please provide a cost to me. We will in turn forward  

> that  

amount to the PA-NWTF for their payment as agreed.  

>  

> THANKS!  

>  

> Keith  

>  

> Keith A. Snyder, Chief  

> Hunter-Trapper Education Division  

> Pennsylvania Game Commission  

> 2001 Elmerton Ave.  

> Harrisburg, PA 17110-9797  

> tel.: 717-787-7015  

> fax: 717-772-0542  

> <MAILTO:keisnyder@state.pa.us>  

> http://www.pgc.state.pa.us  

> 


